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 • March 7, 2002 – Downtown/MAPS Economic Development 

Project and Project Plan adopted and establishing 
Increment District No. 2 
 

• February 2010 – Council declared Core to Shore blighted 
 

• March 2010 – Council approved Core to Shore Urban 
Renewal Plan 

 
• May 2014 – Council authorized OCURA to enter into 

acquisition agreements with property owners to promote 
redevelopment 
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• It is the intent of The City of Oklahoma City, through the 

Oklahoma City Urban Renewal Authority, to facilitate land 
acquisition of certain parcels on the east and south side of 
the convention center boundaries. 

 
• It is the recommendation of the Downtown/MAPS Tax 

Increment Review Committee to allocate $4,500,000 from 
the Increment District No. 2 for the Convention Center 
Support Acquisition Project.  
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